
        Eagle Lake Property Owners  
        c/o Keith Park   
        31 Barkwood Ln  
        Clifton Park NY 12065 
        12/5/19 
 
Major Darrin S. Pitkin 
New York State Police 
Troop B Headquarters 
 
Good day, 
 
 I am writing you today on behalf of the Eagle Lake Property owners, ELPOI, 
to thank you for your assistance in enforcing the speed limit along Rt. 74 by Eagle Lake. 
Increased Patrols have been noticed by residents and greatly appreciated.  This is a great 
help in keeping speeds down along that stretch of the roadway. Due to the fact that there 
are several blind curves and hidden driveways along that stretch of Rt. 74, we appreciate 
your consistent efforts in monitoring traffic speed where there are alot of residents and 
visitors crossing the Roadway to access the lake.   
 
 Please keep us in mind when plans are made to deploy radar signs in the 2020 
season, especially around the holidays. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Keith Park 
Secretary ELPOI 
 
cc:  Manager Stephen Weightman 
Schroon Lake Barracks 
1402 US9 Box 565 
Schroon Lake NY 12870 
 
 


